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The COVID-19 Claims Reimbursement to Health Care Providers and Facilities for Testing and Treatment of the Uninsured Program

The COVID-19 Claims Reimbursement to Health Care Providers and Facilities for Testing and Treatment of the Uninsured Program provides reimbursements on a rolling basis directly to eligible providers for claims that are attributed to the testing and treatment of COVID-19 for uninsured individuals.  The program is being administered by UnitedHealth Group, on behalf of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services’ Health Resources and Service Administration (HRSA).  Providers can begin enrolling in the program on April 27, and begin submitting claims on May 6.  To enroll in the program and begin the process, please go to the links below and follow the directions. 

HRSA Landing Page: https://www.hrsa.gov/coviduninsuredclaim

Uninsured Microsite: https://coviduninsuredclaim.linkhealth.com


